
The Spring Meet the Bees workshop
filled up quickly, but don’t worry if you
weren’t able to get into this workshop
this time, as we’ll have another fun

workshop this Fall!
Thurs, March 28

9:30 - 10:30 am
the grill (Street level 

inside City Club)
Click the link or scan the QR code 

to keep up with our beekeeper, the bees 
and all things happening at our hive:

https://myhive.alveole.buzz/city-center-fort-worth

Many thanks to those who joined us for 
the Carter Bloodcare Blood Drive in March.  
We look forward to seeing you all again
on Wednesday, June 12 and bring a friend!  
Time flies when you’re having fun!
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Spring is often synonymous with event
season, and there is no shortage of

events in and around the towers this
time of year!  Here’s a quick list of
events and activities in our area:



Please RSVP by March 28 for this event by clicking the
RSVP button or using the QR Code.  Whether you’re
responding for yourself or your office, please 
RSVP the total number expected to attend.  

*Please note that this
event is for City Center

tenants only (no outside
guests, please).

Garage 2 Rooftop 
Snacks & drinks provided by City Club
City Center eclipse glasses available
Standing room only (no seating/tables) 
Rooftop viewing open at 12:00 pm
Total eclipse is at 1:40-1:43

Tenant Safety Training
 April 3, 4, 5 

2:30 - 4:30 pm
City Club’s Speakers

Room

City Center Security Tenant Safety Training
An email has been sent to each tenant safety representative to RSVP
for the training.  Topics covered during the training include
emergency preparedness for weather-related or fire events within the
buildings, who to call in case of a medical emergency, what to do if
you see a suspicious person on-site, and so much more!

It is recommended that all Tenant Safety Representatives from your
office attend one of the trainings available in April.

Contact security if there has been a change in the Safety
Representative from your office: workrequest@ccsecurity.com 

We’re in the Path of Totality and that’s cause 
for celebration since it’s estimated that DFW
won’t experience a total eclipse again for 
at least 20 years!

Join us after lunch as we watch the 
progression of the total solar eclipse 
from the Garage 2 rooftop.  We will have 
eclipse glasses to hand out onsite or if 
you would like them for your employees in
advance, please email Karen Henderson 
at KHenderson@citycenterfw.com with 
the number needed and we will deliver 
them to you the week prior.

For an alternative viewing option, feel free
to bring your own Indirect Solar Viewing 
objects, such as a pasta colander, spoon 
with holes in it, or an index card or paper 
plate with a hole punched in it! 

If you plan to stay a while to view the full solar 
progression, please consider wearing sunscreen or 
protective clothing to prevent sunburns.  There will 
be no tents or structures for shade.
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ASA’s Tour of the Eclipse

mailto:workrequest@ccsecurity.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/862471123347?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fmtGqOxxmEU

